
Minister Dacic talks to Choi Jong-moon, Special Envoy of the Foreign Minister of the Republic of Korea
Monday, 11 May 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic received today Choi
Jong-moon, Special Envoy of the Foreign Minister of the Republic of Korea and Ambassador for
Cultural and UNESCO Affairs.
  
Possibilities for the enhancement and intensification of cooperation between the Republic of
Serbia and the Republic of Korea at the multilateral level, particularly within UNESCO and its
World Heritage Committee, that both countries hold membership of, were being discussed in
the meeting.

Moreover, both sides voiced their interest in further strengthening bilateral relations at the
political and economic level, and in exchange of visits between the two countries’ officials.
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